
August 24, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The School Committee Meeting on Wednesday, August 25 will be held in the Middle School
Cafetorium at 7:00 p.m.  NSTV will be recording the meeting and it will be made available on
Thursday afternoon.  We are also providing a link to view the meeting through a streaming
platform.  The link is through Vimeo.  Please click on this link https://vimeo.com/event/1229033
This will be a one-way digital stream.

If you wish to participate during the public comment portion of the meeting, you will need to
attend the meeting in person.

Sincerely,

Matthew A. Keegan
Superintendent of Schools

https://vimeo.com/event/1229033

